
 
 
 
 

Friday 25th November 2016 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

This letter is sent to share some important information about next week’s Key 

Stage 2 Hall for Cornwall performance.  Please keep this letter for your 

reference. 

 

Date:  Tuesday 25th April 

 

Performance Time:  7pm  

 

Arrangements: Your child will eat lunch as usual at school, then leave for a 

1.30pm rehearsal at the Hall for Cornwall.  Classes will be taken to Truro by 

coach.  Your child will not return to school, but stay at the Hall for Cornwall 

until the evening performance.  (We will provide plenty of activities for children 

to participate in during this time)  

 

Please provide:  A packed tea and plenty of water to drink, black trousers and 

black school shoes.  Your child will be provided with a t-shirt to wear. 

 

Pick up arrangements:  Please collect your child from the Job Centre, opposite 

the Hall for Cornwall; please inform a staff member when taking your child and 

any other children you have arranged to take home. Collection time will be 

between 8:30pm and 9:00pm, depending on how quickly to performance is 

finished. 

 

If you have any questions in the run up to next week, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you on Tuesday!  

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr A Cornish 

Class Teacher 

  

 

Grampound Road CE Village School, South Street, Grampound Road, Truro TR2 4DY 

Tel: 01726 882646 

Email: grsecretary@stpiranscross.co.uk 

www.stpiranscross.co.uk/web       www.grampoundroadschool.co.uk/web 

 


